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Archaeological Society (PCAS), which was organized in 1961. PCAS is an avocational group
formed to study and to preserve the anthropological and archaeological history of the original
inhabitants of Orange County, California, and adjacent areas.

The Publications Committee invites the submittal of original contributions dealing with the
history and prehistory of the area. Although PCAS is especially interested in reports which
shed further light on the early inhabitants of Orange County, it is always interested in reports
on the wider Pacific Coast region.

Subscription to the Pacific Coast Archaeological Society Quarterly costs $35 per calendar
year. The PCAS also publishes a monthly newsletter, which costs $10 per calendar year. There
is an additional postage charge for foreign subscriptions: $9 for the Pacific Coast Archaeo-
logical Society Quarterly and $4 for the PCAS Newsletter. Back issues of the Pacific Coast
Archaeological Society Quarterly are available for $12 per single issue. A complete list of the
articles in previous issues is included in the 25-year index published as Volume 25, Number 4,
(1989) and the index supplement published in Volume 32 (1996). Two Occasional Papers, one
on Catalina Island and one on Mexican Majolica, also have been published by PCAS. To
place an order, or to receive information about the Pacific Coast Archaeological Society, or to
submit an article for publication, write to: Pacific Coast Archaeological Society, P.O. Box
10926, Costa Mesa, California, 92627. PCAS is not responsible for delivery of publications to
subscribers who have not furnished a timely change of address. Articles appearing the Pacific
Coast Archaeological Society Quarterly are abstracted in Historical Abstracts and America:
History and Life.

This issue of the Pacific Coast Archaeological Society Quarterly is copyrighted © 1998 by the
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